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Announcement of 2nd  nutritionDay date:  

February, 23rd 2017 - Get ready!  

Important information: Second Date for nutritionDay 2016 
 
We would like to announce the second date of nutritionDay 2016!  
We offer a second date for nutritionDay 2016 for all of those who could not take part in November 2016.  
Join nutritionDay on the 23rd of February 2017 and receive your benchmarking report covering aspects of 
quality indicators and economics. Alternatively, you may also choose a Thursday until 9th of March 2017. 

The nutritionDay team has worked to improve the 
nutritionDay survey to collect more relevant and 
better quality data.  We have evaluated and 
listened to feedback, and examined the current 
practice and literature in this area to create the 
2016 nutritionDay survey.  Improvements were 
made in terms of the relevance, structure, and 
quality of the survey, including adding economics 
and quality components that will help highlight key 
information and issues relevant to improving 
nutrition care.   

The purpose of this is to provide you with better unit and country reports, and to provide a better basis for 
nutrition research. Take this opportunity to receive your benchmarking report and get new insights into 
nutrition care in your ward compared to the worldwide average.  

 

Contact:  Sigrid Kosak, MA – Project Management 
    Lara Maier – Project Assistance 
                 office@nutritionday.org 
                 Höfergasse 13/5, 1090 Wien, Österreich 
                 +43 (0) 680 55 24 917 
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